
 

 

23.05.18 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

  

I am writing to inform you that there will be two extra Maths revision sessions taking place 

after half term. These sessions are running to further support your daughter before their 

paper 2 and 3 exams, as a result attendance to these sessions is vital. 

 

1​st​ Session: Wednesday 6​th​ June 11am to 12.30pm 

2​nd​ Session: Monday 11​th​ June 11am to 12.30pm 

 

Please arrive promptly for each session. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr D Gadhvi 

Head of Mathematics 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


